
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  100288 Sale Date - 5/20/2010

SS 800 dated 4/16/2010 - Item 422.06 Requies any existing longitudinal pavement marking to be removed if the existing 
markings are polyester, thermoplastic, or epoxy. What are the existing pavement markings types on this project?

Question Submitted: 5/14/2010

 The original longitudinal pavement markings for all of the routes included in this project were painted with 

polyester material.  All of the routes in this project have had one or more additional applications of polyester 

material placed over the original markings followed by one or more applications of Item 642, Type 1 material.  Since 

all of the original longitudinal pavement markings were polyester material, the contractor shall be required to 

remove the longitudinal pavement markings for each route as stated in section 422.06 of Supplemental 

Specification 800 dated 4/16/2010.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


